
Allison Brown

Superintendent of Schools

September 19, 2024

Dear Roslyn Families,

On Sunday, September 29, 2024, the Roslyn School District will host its first-ever NYS
Field Band Conference home show at noon at the Bethpage Federal Credit Union
Stadium on the LIU Post Campus in Greenvale, NY.

The show called, “The Sound of Long Island Spectacular,” will feature ten performing
groups from all over Long Island, including, of course, our Marching Bulldogs!

Pre-sale tickets are available for $10 by clicking here. Tickets will also be available at
the gate for $12.

Please come out and support our Marching Bulldogs and all the talented bands from
across Long Island!

Sincerely,

Allison Brown
Superintendent
Roslyn Public Schools

https://www.roslynband.com/event-details/the-sound-of-long-island-spectacular



